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 9th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park Friday 14th July 2023 

The school is arranging a trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Friday 14th July, 2023, for pupils from Years 7-10.  

This will be a rewards trip for the students who have received over 200 achievement points. 

The cost of the trip will be approximately £20 which will cover the ticket for Yorkshire Wildlife Park and the 

cost of the coach.  We will be leaving school at 9:00am, and expect to return at approximately 5.00pm, 

depending upon traffic.  

If you would like your child to attend this trip, please complete the online form by 9am on Friday 16rd June.  
 
A packed lunch and drinks and/or money to buy lunch in Yorkshire Wildlife Park will be essential on the 
day.  If your son/daughter receives free school meals please indicate this on the attached reply slip and one 
will be provided for them. 
 
For students to attend this trip, they must have received 200 achievement points by Friday 16th June 2023; 
behaviour points, attendance and detentions will be taken into consideration. 
 
Whilst at Yorkshire Wildlife Park, there will be times when your child is not under the direct supervision of 
staff. Clear boundaries will be explained to the students and members of staff will meet with students at 
regular intervals throughout the day. If you wish your child to be supervised at all times, please indicate this 
on the form. Students will have a contact number for staff whilst at the park. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the trip, please don’t hesitate to contact school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Mrs Shaw  
Assistant Headteacher 
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